
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

End of term reflections 

 

What a wonderful term we have had in school. Thank you all for 

supporting our school events in such great numbers over recent 

weeks – your ongoing support for such events is greatly 

appreciated.  

 

The children all performed beautifully in their respective 

performances. It is a huge achievement to perform to an 

audience and it was fantastic to see the children shine.  

 

Your support at the Christmas Fair was much appreciated and 

once again this event was incredibly successful.  

 

All of us at MPA with you all a wonderful Christmas and a 

peaceful and prosperous New Year! 

 

Mr Claybourn & the Team at MPA 

 

Head of School 
Christmas Fair 

 

We would like to say a big 

thank you to everyone that 

supported our Christmas Fair.  

 

The money raised will be used 

to further invest in outdoor 

equipment for break and lunch 

times.  

 

 

Sporting Success 

Well done to all of the 

children who have represented 

MPA at sporting competitions 

this term.  

• Y1/2 Panathlon 

Competition 

• Y1/2 attended a Dance 

festival 

• Y5/6 Athletics team 

finished 5th out of 22 

schools locally to 

progress to the final.  

• Y4 all attended Multi-

sports at Clee Academy 

 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 7th January – school 

reopens 

 

Friday 14th February – school 

closes for half-term 

 

Monday 24th February – 

School reopens for Spring 2 

Attendance 

96.2% 
Our average attendance 

across the academy for this 

school year so far has been 

96.2%.  

 

Great attendance gives every 

child the best chance of 

success. Thank you for your 

support in this regard.  

Book Fair 

Our recent Book Fair was 

incredibly well supported and 

was the most successful 

Middlethorpe Book Fair for a 

number of years.  

 

The commission raised will all 

be reinvested into more 

books for the children.  

 

 


